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Galloway Township, NJ- Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site is hosting a transfer 
admissions day for students interested in transferring to The Richard Stockton College of New 
Jersey.  
 
The daylong event will take place Wednesday, May 22, 2013, 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., at 
Stockton’s Manahawkin site, located at 712 E. Bay Ave.        
 
Interested students walk in and will have the opportunity to meet one-on-one with Steven 
Phillips, coordinator of transfer admissions, to ask questions, review academic records and the 
application process.     
 
John Iacovelli, dean of Enrollment Management, explained, "This is an opportunity to research 
the admissions process in a more personal way and receive sound academic advice at the 
same time from an academic advisor. We want to offer a one-stop academic shopping 
experience."   
 
Students should bring updated college transcripts.   
 
Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, which opened in September 2012, provides a 
convenient location to students in Ocean County and the surrounding area. To learn more, visit 
www.stockton.edu/manahawkin.    
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